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 WHEREAS, in accordance with Washington state law, Governor Christine O. Gregoire 
appointed first-year law student Christopher M. Jordan to serve the prescribed one-year term, 
from August 2, 2012 to June 30, 2013, as the student member of the University of Washington 
Board of Regents; and 
 
 WHEREAS, as a native of Spokane and a two-time alumnus of the University of 
Washington, graduating cum laude with a bachelor of arts in political science in 2010 and 
earning a master of public administration in 2012, with a focus in leadership, management, and 
decision-making, he brought to his Regental responsibilities a deep appreciation and affection for 
his alma mater; and 
 
 WHEREAS, through his active involvement in student life, serving as a Resident Adviser 
for Housing & Food Services, opinion columnist for The Daily, Public Relations Coordinator for 
the Associated Students of the University of Washington (ASUW), and as a member of the UW 
Provost’s Advisory Committee for Students (PACS), he demonstrated his commitment to 
students and student leadership, which contributed greatly to the quality of student life for all 
students at the University; and 
 
 WHEREAS, he has served the Board with distinction, ably representing the students of 
the University and bringing to his work on the Board the perspective of an experienced, 
intelligent, well-informed and well-prepared student, deeply committed to the University’s 
values, especially access, opportunity, and the pursuit of excellence; and 
 
 WHEREAS, his passion for public policy, dedication to public service, and strong 
commitment to student engagement have helped further the University’s public mission; and 
 
 WHEREAS, his judgment, keen analytical skills, and enthusiasm for service have 
contributed profoundly to the work of the Board and made him an exemplary Regent, an equal 
among equals and a true colleague and partner; and 
 
 WHEREAS, his fundamental commitment to students on all three campuses and 
exceptional communication skills have contributed greatly to his success as a student Regent; 
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED: That the members of the Board of Regents 
express to Chris Jordan their gratitude on behalf of the entire University community, especially 
the student body, and their own personal thanks for his outstanding service, dedication, and hard 
work, that we wish him continued success in his studies and happiness in all his future 
endeavors, and that this resolution be spread upon the minutes of the Board as a permanent 
record of the Board’s sincere appreciation. 
 


